
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear parents and carers,  
 

As you know, Mr Ryder will be leaving us at the end of this term to 
begin his teaching journey in New Zealand.  

 
The children's new fantastic teacher, Mrs Munro, will be in school to 
spend time with the children on Monday 18th December.  
I am sure the children will have a smooth transition between both 
teachers.  

 
Thank you 
Mr Hossen  


